
 

 

 
NEWSLETTER No 5    2021-04-15 

 
Dear colleague,  
 

We are getting closer to the meeting, and it is time to start preparing for these intense days more 
actively. We are therefore very excited to share with you the preliminary summary reports of the 
feedback provided by countries to the five technical GLASS documents.  

 

Summary reports of feedback 

The preliminary summary reports are attached and will also be added to the GLASS2020 platform. 
That they are preliminary means that they will be proof-read and finalised after the meeting. This 
also means that it is possible to include more data and free-text comments. So, in case your country 
has not already provided the structured feedback, there is now a window of opportunity to do so. 
The deadline for this additional feedback is May 10. Please get in touch with us if you wish to provide 
feedback to any of the five GLASS technical documents, to be included in the final reports. The 
documents as well as the feedback templates are found in the GLASS2020 platform (accessible from 
www.glass2020.org).  

 

Breakout sessions for country delegates 

All nominated delegates have received a personal link for selecting breakout session for Day 2 (April 
27). We are currently composing the groups, and everyone who has made a selection will be 
informed next week regarding their work stream and preferred time slot. Next week, we will also 
share the background documents and the respective zoom links for the breakout sessions. Country 
delegates who wish to participate in these discussions and have not yet chosen a work stream and 
preferred time, should make this selection no later than April 21. 

 

And a kind reminder from last week: Login credentials for the platform 

Please ensure that you are able to access the GLASS 2020 consultation platform (the same platform 
which we used during the Online Technical Discussions, for example, for submitting the feedback) as 
we will use this platform for publishing materials as well as the links to the conference. 

 

A very warm welcome to the conference!  

The organisers 

 

info@glass2020.org      https://glass2020.org/ 
 
The 3rd High Level Technical Consultation and Meeting on Surveillance of Antimicrobial Resistance and Use for Concerted 
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